At the February 4, 2021, School Board meeting, the ratification results for the educational support bargaining unit were presented to the Board for approval. The subsequent approval of the ratification resulted in forward movement of one level on the salary schedule equating to a two and one-half percent (2.5%) improvement. In accordance with past practice, we need to present to the Board a recommendation to handle the educational support non-union employees in a manner consistent with the settlement agreement approved for the educational support bargaining unit.

David A. Gunter
Director of Labor Relations and Compliance
5086 Canal Street
Milton, FL 32570
(850) 983-5039
(850) 572-5497 cell
(850) 665-0843 fax

email: gunterd@mail.santarosa.k12.fl.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it, may contain confidential information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify me through one of the contacts in the signature above, and destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading them or saving them to disk. Under Florida law, this e-mail address and any correspondence through it are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. Thank you.